

Dear Colleagues,

We wish to thank the members of the attosecond community for the enthusiastic response to the 8th International Conference on Attosecond Science and Technology (ATTO VIII), as manifested by the approximately 300 contributed abstracts that we have received from around the world prior to the submission deadline. Abstracts are now being sent to the International Program Committee for review, and decisions are anticipated in late March.

We are thrilled to announce that the laureates of the 2022 Wolf Prize in Physics, Anne L'Huillier, Paul Corkum, and Ferenc Krausz, have all agreed to give invited talks in a special Wolf Prize Session that will open the ATTO VIII conference. We look forward to celebrating this recognition, as well as their pioneering contributions to laser science and attosecond physics at this special event.

We are also excited to announce that we will be opening the conference for postdeadline abstract submissions. This will provide an opportunity to present late-breaking results which are of significant importance to the attosecond community. A limited number of postdeadline submissions will be selected for presentation in the poster sessions. Postdeadline submissions can be submitted between March 1 and May 27, 2022. For detailed instructions, please visit our website.

We look forward to welcoming you in Orlando!

The Local Organizing Committee:

Luca Argenti (co-chair), Michael Chini (co-chair), Nicolas Douguet, Li Fang, Madhab Neupane, and Mihai Vaida



# **Important Dates:**

Financial Support Request Deadline: March 18

Registration Opens: March 28 Preliminary Program: April 22

Postdeadline Submission Deadline: May 27

# **Important Links:**

## **Abstract submission:**

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/abstract-submission/

#### Request a Letter of Invitation:

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/letter-of-invitation/

# Apply for financial support:

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/financial-support/

## Become a Sponsor:

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/sponsors/become-a-sponsor/

### For more information

More detailed information about ATTO VIII will be announced on the conference website as it becomes availiable.

attoconference.com

Local organizers can be contacted via email: Luca.Argenti@ucf.edu and Michael.Chini@ucf.edu